
Noise Control Measures for Outdoor Parties 

Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

We are excited to inform you that we will be hosting an outdoor party on [Date] from [Start 

Time] to [End Time]. To ensure that we respect the peaceful enjoyment of our neighborhood, we 

have implemented the following noise control measures: 

• Limit amplification of music to a reasonable volume. 

• All music and noise will cease by [End Time]. 

• Placement of speakers will be directed away from neighboring properties. 

• We will monitor noise levels throughout the event. 

• Guests will be kindly reminded to keep noise to a minimum. 

We appreciate your understanding and support. Should you have any concerns or suggestions, 

please feel free to reach out to us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 


